



January 16, 2025

10:02

VP Report – Steph

- Will investigate potentially hiring a professional photographer for all events
- Need a larger team for the trade show event

Treasurer's Report - Carl

- Transitioning into new role, A/R is looking good

Secretary's Report – Shane

- Transitioning into new role

Tech Chair - Joel

- Linked in access was granted, ready to update
- Website needs to be updated with new current bylaws
- Google drive is up and ready for us to upload photos

Casino Night - Carl

- Committee = Carl, Craig & Corey

Excellence in Const. Night – Steph

- Steph handing off to Committee = Angela & Corey

Golf Event - Carl

- Riverdale looking good
- Add Fernando to the original Committee
- Carl to roll off after 25'

Pickle Ball - Steph

- Need to lock down a venue – maybe chicken & pickle
- Committee = Nick & Duane

Clay Shoot - Zac

- Status quo, no changes

#### Tradeshow - Shane

- Staying at Inverness
- Committee = Shane, Joel, Fernando, Jared, Angela
- 9/18 is preferred date
- Committee to split the workload up to assist in the larger events coordination
- Zach to reach out to AWCI National to see about existing vendor partners and what else they're doing that might be of use to grow our show.

#### Christmas Project

- Unchanged, add Dom to committee
- May evaluate changing the date from 12/4, more to follow on this

#### Misc. Items

- Safety & Training committee is desired, but we need to put some time into researching the concept and potentially tap into AWCI National